Atkins, Charlotte

From: Atkins, Charlotte

Sent: 29 October 2012 08:56

To: _@btinternet.com
Subject: RE: $122594FH

Dear Mr Hopkins,

Sorry for the delay in responding, | can confirm that the requested extension is acceptable. However please note
that should the application be reported to planning committee for determination the Parish Council will not have
the opportunity to speak at the meeting, due the response not been received within the statutory consultation
period.

Regards,

Charlotte Atkins, Senior Planning Officer
Herefordshire Council | PO Box 230 | Blueschool House, Blueschool Street | Hereford | HR1 2ZB

Tel: 01432 260536 | Email: catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk

This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This
communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding,
printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact
the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.

From: Thomas, Edward s -
Sent: 22 October 2012 15:19

To: _@btint_ernet.com

Cc: Atkins, Charlotte
Subject: RE: S122594FH

Dear Mr Hopkins

This application is being dealt with by Charlotte Atkins. Unfortunately Charlotte is away this week. Given the 8-
week date doesn’t expire until 30" Nov | don’t imagine there would be too many problems with a response date of
13" November. | will leave it with Charlotte to confirm with you upon her return.

Kind regards
Ed Thomas

Edward Thomas

Principal Planning Officer

Tel: 01432 260479

Fax: 01432 261970
ethomas@herefordshire.gov.uk

Any opinion expressed in this e mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council.

This e mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by
law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination,
forwarding, printing or copying of this e mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy
all copies of it.




From: Planning Enquiries
Sent: 22 October 2012 14:53
To: Thomas, Edward
Subject: FW: 5122594FH

Ed
{ have not printed this

From: Mike Hopkins [Lllto_@btmternet com]
Sent: 22 October 2012 14:00
To: Planning Enguiries

Subject: S122594FH
For the attentidn of Mr E Thomas

The above application for Redlands HR1T 4B1{ has just arrived in the post at lunch time. The Bartestree with
Lugwardine Planning Committee are meeting tomorrow night and it is too late to go on the agenda.

- The next Planning Meeting is on Tuesday 13th November is it therefore possible to grant an extension so I can submit
it on the evening of the 13th November or will I need to call an emergency meeting prior to the return date of the 7th
November?

Regards
Mike Hopkins
ovs32 [
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